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Preliminary Announcement: Physical Interpretations of Relativity 
Theory, London, September 1988 

The British Society for the Philosophy of Science is sponsoring an 
international conference, of 3 days duration, on Physical Interpretations of 
Relativity Theory, to review the development, status, and potential of the 
various physical interpretations of the relativistic formal structure. The 
precise date remains to be fixed, but will be in September 1988. The location 
will be London (Imperial College). 

Sections include: 

�9 Physical Time and Relativity 
�9 Privileged Reference Systems in Modern Physics 
�9 Relativity and the Nature of the Physical Vacuum 
�9 Ether Theory in the 20th Century 
�9 Relativity, Cosmology, and Physical Theories of Related Phenomena 

The organizing committee includes Prof. C. W. Kilmister (London); 
Dr. P. Kroes (Eindhoven); Dr. T. Sjodin (Brussels); S. J. Prokhovnik (New 
South Wales); Dr. S. V. Clube (Oxford); Dr. M. F. Podlaha (Munich); Dr. 
T. Morris (Teddington); Dr. J. Whealton (Oak Ridge, Tennessee); M. C. 
Duffy (Sunderland). 

For more information, please write to Conference Coordinator: M. C. 
Duffy, Mechanical Engineering Department, Sunderland Polytechnic, 
Chester Road, Sunderland, SR1 3SD, United Kingdom; Tel. 091 567 6191 
Ext. 107. 
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